
 

 

 

 

 

Press release  

 

Mrs. Latifa El Bouabdellaoui, Director General of the Islamic Centre for 

Development of Trade, met with Mr. Mohammed bin Abd Rabbo Al-

Yami, Director General in charge of the Union of News Agencies of OIC 

Member States (UNA) in Jeddah.  

The two parties discussed ways of strengthening cooperation and 

exchange of experience between the Centre and the Union, particularly in 

the field of media coverage of the Centre’s events and initiatives, and 

coordination with national news agencies in OIC countries. Therefore, this 

meeting aims at strengthening the means to promote trade and investment 

among OIC member countries. 

  

  


